
MISD COVID-19 Cases as of September 17, 2021

MISD School Building Active # of Students 
Confirmed Positive

Active# of Staff 
Confirmed Positive

Active # of Students 
in Quarantine

Active # of Staff in 
Quarantine

Cumulative # of 
Positive  Cases 

since 9.7.21
Bovenschen School
Bozymowski AI Elementary

Naldrett Elementary   *
Rodgers Elementary   *
Sequoyah Elementary   *
Wilde Elementary   *

Boyzmowski AI Secondary
Bozymowski School
Carter Middle School   *
Center Line High School   *
Flynn Educational Service Center

Educational Service Center
Lutz School 1 4 1
Step North
Step South
Maple Lane Elementary 1
ESC MIPP & Assessment  
MIPP Millar
MIPP Rockwell
MIPP Romeo   *
Neil Reid High School
Peters School 1
Rockwell Middle School
Support and Related Services
Transportation 1 1 1

Totals: 1 1 6 1 2
Macomb Intermediate School District will update this COVID-19 Dashboard graphic each school day to keep our community informed.

Cumulative data is from the first day of in-person school: September 16, 2020. *AI Bozymowski Secondary Carter's program is reported in Warren Consolidated Schools
*AI Bozymowski Elementary Naldrett's program is reported in Anchor Bay Schools *AI Bozymowski Secondary Center Line's program is reported in Center Line Public Schools
*AI Bozymowski Elementary Rodgers program is reported in Lakeshore Public Schools *MIPP Romeo Croswell's program is reported in Romeo Community Schools
*AI Bozymowski Elementary Sequoyah's program is reported in Chippewa Valley Schools
*AI Bozymowski Elementary Wilde's program is reported in Warren Consolidated Schools

When MISD officials receive notification of a positive case, they connect with the Macomb County Health Department (MCHD). MCHD and district administrators do contact tracing and directly notify those in close 
contact with the person. Due to regulations, including the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability Act (HIPAA) and Family Educational Rights and Privacy Act (FERPA), no personal information will be given.

*Step South's program is reported in New Haven Community Schools
*Step North's program is reported in South Lake Schools
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